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2009 FACULTY STAFF CAMPAIGN - reminder:

There is an opportunity to attend a lunch time presentation about the campus campaign . It is to be given
in the Director's Office large conference room on Feb . 3 and Feb. 11 from noon - 12:30 pm. During this
brief presentation Rick Guarino of Advancement will share some ideas to help assist in our giving to
Stony Brook.

Let Maryanne know if you are planning to attend so that the large conference room doesn 't overflow.
Thanks.

TALENTED PHOTOGRAPHER: DON'T MESS WITH OUR PHOTOGRAPHER !

Keith has entered pictures to be considered for the grand prize in the Capital One-
Newsweek American Life Photo Contest. Each person can vote 5 times per day for the
same picture. Click here to see image. Voting begins January 6th and continues
through February 6, 2009. Newsweek’s Director of Photography, Simon Barnett, will
select three winners from the top 50 images determined by the popular vote. Keith
could win up to $7,000, a trip to New York City for a private photo tutorial and overview
of Newsweek’s Photo Department. There's one week left to vote.

[If we help Keith win maybe he'll treat us to lunch and a visit to the New York Public
Library.]

ALSO ... MANY OF KEITH'S PHOTOGRAPHS ARE ON CDs IN THE LIBRARY
DIRECTOR'S OFFICE. FEEL FREE TO SIGN THEM OUT. THE BOX OF CDs IS ON
THE COUNTER NEAR THE WALL DISPLAYING STAFF PHOTOS.



